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8th Floor, Oxbridge Place | 9820 - 106th Street |
Edmonton, Alberta, Canada | TSK 2J6
Attention: Jodie Hierlmeier

Dear: Ms. Hierlmeier

Re:  Supporting Materials for MCFN’s August 22, 2013 request for a review of the
Lower Athabasca Regional Plan (“LARP?”)

We are legal counsel for the Mikisew Cree First Nation (“MCFN”) in connection with the above-
referenced matter.

Further to our recent conversations, please find enclosed a CD with electronic copies of MCFN’s

supporting materials for its application for a review of LARP pursuant to section 19.2 of the
Alberta Land Stewardship Act, SA 2009, ¢ A-26.8.

For ease of reference, I reproduce the index to those materials here:
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2. September 28, 2010 Joint Submission of Athabasca
Chipewyan First Nation (ACFN) and Mikisew Cree First
Nation (MCFN) to the Land Use Secretariat of a Proposal to
Develop ACFN and MCFN Traditional Land and Resource
Use and Management Plans (TLRUMP)




3. October 19, 2010 submission on RAC Vision

4, November 11, 2010 submission to the Government of
Alberta re LARP, including the CV for Dr. Doug Elias

5. May 16, 2011 information requests regarding LARP

6. | June 3,2011 Joint LARP submission with ACFN to the
Government of Alberta re LARP (CVs of technical experts
involved in the preparation of this submission are included in
the materials submitted by ACFN in connection with its
request for a review of LARP — see Appendix 12 under the
heading “Other” in ACFN’s submission)

7. June 28, 2011 Joint letter from ACFN and MCFN regarding
LARP, including list of information MCFN provided to
Alberta regarding LARP

8. October 1, 2012 hearing Submission for Shell Jackpine Mine
Expansion Hearing

9. | November 21, 2012 letter to Alberta regarding LARP

10. | Transcript of MCFN community panel from Teck Winter
Work Hearing

11. | Extracts from recent decisions and reports

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the foregoing.

Sincerely,

Janes Freedman Kyle Law Corporation
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cc: MCFN Chief and Council (melody.lepine@mcfngir.ca)
Sebastien Fekete (Sebastien.fekete@mfcngir.ca)
Encl:  As per letter



